News story: VPC and VMD Open meeting
2017

The Veterinary Products Committee and the Veterinary Medicines Directorate
will hold their annual open meeting on Friday 29 September 2017.

The VPC and VMD will hold their Open Meetings on Friday 29 September 2017 at
the Animal and Plant Health Agency (APHA) Weybridge, Woodham Lane, New Haw,
Addlestone, Surrey, KT15 3NB.

The VMD Open Meeting will begin at 10.30am followed by the VPC Open Meeting
and close by 1pm.

Admission is free but will be by ticket only.

VMD staff will give presentations based on the advance questions received
followed by presentations by the VPC members, and then an open question and
answer session.

Tea and coffee will be available before and after the meeting.

Questions and requests for tickets should be sent by Friday 25 August 2017 to
Chris Abbott; openmeeting@vmd.defra.gsi.gov.uk.

Please include the names of all attendees.
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